	


	Direct Line: 020 7925 6012

E-Mail: carly.guppy@dfee.gov.uk

11 June 2001


Dear 

Teachers’ Professional Development – Standards Framework Consultation

The Department for Education and Employment (DfEE) is currently developing a Standards Framework for teachers as a part of its strategy for Teachers’ Continuing Professional Development (CPD).  The Standards Framework summarises under ten dimensions of teaching and leadership the expectations set out in the national teaching standards and the Ofsted Inspection Criteria.

The Framework is designed to help teachers identify their learning and development needs, and has been developed by a working group chaired by a head teacher.

I enclose two documents – a copy of the draft Framework itself, designed as a large fold-out leaflet, and a small CD-Rom size promotional leaflet.  I would welcome any comments you have on either document.

After consultation, the Framework will be launched this autumn.  It will also be available on the Department’s CPD website for teachers.

It would be helpful if you could provide a brief response to each of the headings in the attached consultation response form.  Please return this to Carly Guppy no later than Friday 20 July 2001.  If you have any questions please telephone Carly Guppy on 020 7925 6012 or e-mail StandardsFramework.CONSULTATION@dfee.gov.uk.

Thank you for your time, and I look forward to receiving your comments. 

Yours sincerely
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Richard Harrison

Manager - Teacher Professional Development Division
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